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30 April 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Year 5 Tudor Day – Monday 19 May 2025 

 

On Monday 19 May, Year 5 will be having a Tudor Day at school.  On the day, the children in Year 5 will 

also have the opportunity to make Tudor ginger bread and we will be learning about the life of the rich 

and poor.  The children are invited to dress up in Tudor dress if they would like to and they will take part 

in a food tasting activity.  Please let us know if your child has any dietary requirements in the form below. 

 

See pictures below for an example of Tudor Dress.  Please do not buy anything special for the day, pupils 

can wear trousers/shorts, shirt and waistcoat or pinafore style dress and t shirt. 

 

                                                                      
 

We are looking forward to a fun Tudor themed day at school!  If you have any questions, please get in 

touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Hart  

Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________   Date: ___________________ 
 

 I give permission for my child to take part in the food tasting activity.  

 

Dietary Requirements ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Parent/Carer Name: ___________________________   Signature: ___________________ 
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